
 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2010-14.2.1 Phase 2 of Balancing Authority 
Reliability-based Controls 
BAL-005-1, BAL-006-2, and FAC-001-3 
 
Final Ballot Results 
 
Now Available 
 
Final ballots for BAL-005-1 –Balancing Authority Control, FAC-001-3 – Facility Interconnection 
Requirements, and the recommended retirement of BAL-006-2 – Inadvertent Interchange, concluded 8 
p.m. Eastern, Monday, February 8, 2016. 
 
The standards received sufficient affirmative votes for approval. Voting statistics are listed below, and the 
following links provide detailed results: 

• BAL-005-1 

• BAL-006-2 

• FAC-001-3 
 

. Quorum / Approval 

BAL-005-1 86.35% / 72.06% 

BAL-006-2 86.98% / 94.61% 

FAC-001-3 86.67% / 80.15% 
  
Next Steps 
The standards will be submitted to the Board of Trustees for adoption and then filed with the 
appropriate regulatory authorities. 
  
Standards Development Process 
For more information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual.   
 

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Darrel Richardson (via email) or at 
(609) 613-1848. 
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